
 

January 29, 2020 

 

 

The Consumer Financial Protection Bureau is asking for your help with an important 
survey to inform the CFPB's assessment of the TILA-RESPA Integrated Disclosures 
(TRID) Rule. 

This will help the CFPB learn about the experiences of industry participants like 
you. Your participation in this survey will help the CFPB to better understand the effects 
of the TRID Rule and to more accurately estimate these effects. 

The association is encouraging all members to please participate! 

Click here for more information and to take the survey 
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